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End of Service Announcement

This bulletin is to announce the end of service for the GSI 61™. The GSI 61 ended production
December 2013. At that time, we indicated service would be provided for 7 years or to the best
of our ability. There are some parts that are no longer available. Going forward we will only be
able to service the product based on parts available. Please contact the service department to
determine if a part is available (service@grason-stadler.com or 877-722-4490).

Questions

For further information, please contact Grason-Stadler at (952) 278-4402, (800) 700-2282 or
info@grason-stadler.com.

Thank you for your continued support of GSI.
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